The G.S.N. Co., Ltd.,
Deptford, S.E.8.

28th February, 1938.

L.H.Wehrmeyer Esg.,

Lloyds Register of Shipping,
Botanicuslan No.25,

Haren,

Groningen,

Holland.

Dear Sir,

In connection with the vessels building
at Messrs. Kosters! we have received a rather
disturbing report this week that so many holes are
coming blind and having to be welded and re-drilled.

We quite agree that an odd one here and
there is unavoidable, but the number that he has
referred to is very bad for shell plate work.

We enclose copy of letter we have sent
to Kosters'! today and no doubt when you are next
visiting you will just give them a warning.

Yours faithfully,

for THE GENERAL STEAM N“VIGxI;UN LO LTD.
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